March 2006 Minutes

The club meeting was held on March 16th at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 13 members present.

Discussion centered on Field Day.  Three locations were discussed and will be explored by various people.

We are looking at holding Field Day at the Knox City Park (like the last two years) or at the Railroad Museum, or the Bass Lake Campground.

Discussion will continue next month.

Tony, KB9TBO passed out flyers for the new technician class to start on April 4th. The location is the Bass Lake Fire House.

Tom, WA9NGO made a proposal that we consider running the concession stand at the LaPorte hamfest next year. The operator is retiring and it has been offered to us to take it over.

A Vote will come up next month.  Be at the meeting.   


Just remember, if you vote Yes to do it, then YOU MUST be available to work at it.

Next meeting is April 20th.

